
 

   

COMPANY NEWS 

July 27, 2015 
 
To: Alabama Agents and Approved Attorneys 
 
Re: Charles W. Smith III (Chas) 
 
 
Mississippi Valley Title is pleased to announce that Charles W. Smith III (Chas) has assumed the position 
of Agent Representative/Business Development.  
 
Chas joined the company in 2013 as Associate Counsel, and has assisted in providing underwriting 
support to our agents since that time. 
 
Chas is a graduate of the University of Alabama, with a B.S. in Commercial and Business Administration, 
with a major in Marketing. He is also a graduate of Jones School of Law, where he received his J.D., and 
is currently a member of the Alabama Bar. For five years prior to joining the Company, Chas practiced 
law with law firms in Tuscaloosa and Birmingham. 
 
In his new position with the Company, Chas will be assisting Tommy Marvin, Alabama State Manger, 
and the agency team, in working with our agency network throughout the State of Alabama. 
 
We are excited that Chas has assumed his new role with the Company and you can look forward to seeing 
him in your offices in the near future. In the meantime, Chas can be reached at our offices in Birmingham 
at 205-682-2770. 
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